
Mundy Road Elementary Parent Notice 
 2200 Austin Avenue Coquitlam, BC  V3K 2S1                                  
(604) 936-4271                           
(604)  936-9627 (fax)    
Principal:  Ms. K. Zimmer 
Email:  kzimmer@sd43.bc.ca 

   

January 25, 2012 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians; 
 
We are seeing students engaged in their learning is so many different ways throughout a day – reading 
aloud and independently, writing in journals and becoming authors of their own inventive stories; working 
on projects with peers and demonstrating their learning in a variety of ways.   It is an exciting place to 
learn! 
 
The last 20 minutes or so of a school day is the time that students review with their teachers; teachers 
are signing planners, reviewing with students individually or in groups about the daily events and setting a 
positive tone to the closure of a school day.  Some students need more support with this than others, 
but regardless of the needs, the last part of the school day is important to both student and teacher.  
 
We are respectfully requesting that parents remain outside in the undercover area until the dismissal 
bell – and if you do need to come in after the bell, you are very welcome to do so.    
 
If you need to pick up your child early – which we all know happens from time to time, to accommodate 
parent work schedules, medical appointments, or special family events, just come by the office and we 
can have your child meet you there.   
 
Thank you for your cooperation! 
 
PRO D DAY  
Just a reminder that this Friday, January 27th is a Pro D Day for many schools in our district.  Mundy 
Road teachers will be at either technology or math workshops, but it is a non-instructional day for 

students. 
 
 
KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION FOR SEPTEMBER 2012 
If you have children who will turn 5 by December 31st of 2012, we look forward to seeing 
you at our registration for kindergarten this February 7th, 8th, and 9th.  We will have 
tables and chairs set up in the lobby for your convenience.  When you come into register 

the District requires you to bring the following documents:   
 

• Proof of citizenship for parent and child (any of the following:  a birth certificate; passport; PR 
Card; Canadian Citizenship Card) 

• Proof of BC Residence for parent (any of the following:  rental contract; property purchase 
contract; income tax statement, property tax statement or revenue Canada documents)  

• Two of the following: Utility Bill, BC Care Card, BC Driver’s License; BC Vehicle Registration 
Canadian Social Insurance Number, Canadian Bank or Credit Card Statement, BC ID.     
 

Mundy Road has a ‘Welcome To Kindergarten’ event for every new kindergarten student and their 
parent(s).  This event is being held on Wednesday, May 23rd at 6:30 pm.  If you know of a child in your 
neighbourhood that will be of kindergarten age, we would appreciate if you would pass this information 
on to them.   Please visit the district website at www.sd43.bc.ca for further information regarding 
Kindergarten Registration.  
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CALENDAR 
 
Pro-D Day – Non-Instructional Day Friday January 27th 
Popcorn Day Tuesday, January 31st (recess) 
Kindergarten Registration for September 2012 February 8th, 9th and 10th  
Primary Students to the Vancouver Symphony 
Orchestra  

Wednesday, February 8th leaving 
at 11 am 

Hot Dog Day & Valentine’s Day   Tuesday, February 14th  
District Pro-D Day – Non-Instructional Day Friday February 17th  
Popcorn Day Tuesday, February 28th  
Wear a PINK T-Shirt, or something Pink and support 
Anti-Bullying Day 

Wednesday, February 29th  

  
 
SNOWFALL AND SCHOOL CLOSURES           
Just a reminder in this colder weather that snow may be visiting us in the near future.  In case of 
extreme snow fall, and to find out whether the school will be closed due to the heavy snowfall,  please 
check www.sd43.bc.ca or tune into CKNW (AM 980) or CKWX (AM 1130) for regular updates on whether 
the school is closed.    
 

COMMUNITY INFORMATION 
 

Late Montessori Registration 
at Montgomery & Scott Creek Middle Schools 

(Grade 6 entry) 
 
AN INVITATION TO PARENTS:  If you are considering the Montessori program at middle school in 
September 2012, you are invited to attend an information meeting to learn about the program.  An information 
meeting regarding the middle school program will take place at: 
 

SCOTT CREEK MIDDLE SCHOOL 
1240 Lansdowne Dr., Coquitlam 
Wednesday, February 1, 2012 at 7:00 pm 

**Please note that for this year only Scott Creek will be accepting Gr. 7 
students who have attended Montessori at the elementary level. 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
 

For further information visit our website: 
www.sd43.bc.ca or contact Rob McFaul, Principal, 

Montgomery Middle School at 604-939-7367 
or e-mail: montgomery@sd43.bc.ca or Judy Robb, Principal,  

Scott Creek Middle School at 604-945-0156 or email: scottcreek@sd43.bc.ca 
 
 
 

Late French Immersion Registration 
(Grade 6 entry) 

 
AN INVITATION TO PARENTS: If you are considering LATE FRENCH IMMERSION in September, 2012 you 
are invited to attend an information meeting to learn about the program.  Meetings will take place at: 
 
BANTING MIDDLE SCHOOL   PITT RIVER MIDDLE SCHOOL 
820 Banting Drive, Coquitlam    2070 Tyner Street, Port Coquitlam 
February 21st, 2012 at 7:00 p.m.   February 22nd, 2012 at 7:00 p.m 
 
For further information visit our website:  www.sd43.bc.ca or contact Sophie Bergeron at  
604-937-6392.  
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SD43 in partnership with “Iranian Educators Society” offers parenting 
workshop for third year.  

 
First session will be held on Wed Feb 1st/2012 and review following topics in 10 weeks: 

 
-family and new culture 
-healthy communication with children 
-support and boost children self confidence 
-discipline and award 
-Pathology of teen behaviour abnormalities 

 
  
Venue: Glen Eagle Secondary school 
            1195 Lansdowne Drive, Coquitlam, BC, V3B 7Y8 

 
Date and time: every Wednesday (first session: Feb 1st)  
                        6 pm -8 pm 

 
These workshops are free and “child minding” is provided. 

 
 
Due to seat limitation, please register: 

6273-619-/  604 ssoudy@sd43.bc.caSoheila Soudy       
 
 
 
www.iranianeducators.com    
info@iranianeducators.com  
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